
 
 
 

17 December 2003 
 
 
 
 
Mr Sebastian Roberts 
General Manager 
Regulatory Affairs – Electricity 
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission 
GPO Box 520J 
MELBOURNE  VIC  3001 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Roberts 
 
RE: TXU SUBMISSION TO DISCUSSION PAPER – REVIEW OF DRAFT 
STATEMENT OF PRINCIPLES FOR THE REGULATION OF TRANSMISSION 
REVENUES 
 
In response to the invitation for submissions in relation to the Commission’s Discussion 
Paper, please find enclosed TXU Networks response. 
 
If you have any queries or require further clarification in relation to TXU’s submission, please 
contact Con Noutso on 8628 1240 or Blair Burkitt, on 8628 1039. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Caryle Demarte 
General Manager, Government & Regulatory Affairs 
TXU 
 


